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From: Hannah Marcier
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Cc: mminuche@Ivejo.org

Subject: [External] Docket R 2024-017 PC
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Dear Don Brown,

Please docket this email as a public comment for R2024-017 in the Matter of Proposed Clean
Car and Truck Standards: Proposed Section 35 I11. Admin Code 242,

My public comment is in response to the IL EPA. The decision to vote against these clean
vehicle standards exemplifies our backwards progress as a nation. It is shameful that this
Agency is not protecting Illinois constituents and bending to the will of an authoritarian. These
are common-sense advances in clean air protections and the opportunity to bring more clean
vehicles and jobs to the area.

I support the Illinois Pollution Control Board adopting the Proposed Clean Car and Truck
Standards! These standards are important to the individuals and communities most affected by
harmful car emissions and pollution.

Thank you for your time.
Hannah Marcier
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